
Dear Ms. Smith, 

Thank you for attending the interview on 2nd April at the Institute of Applied Physics. We wish to 
inform you that you have unfortunately not been selected for the PhD position in the field of laser 
spectroscopy. Upon careful consideration of all candidates, we have selected another applicant 
whose qualifications and background more closely match our job profile.  

We appreciate the time and effort you have taken in applying for the position and wish you every 
success in your current job search and future career. 

Yours sincerely, 

 


